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December 2022
Dear Applicant
Thank you for your interest in the new role of Executive Headteacher at The Poplar and St Aubyn Centres. We hope the details we have provided about the post and the further information that you can find on our websites will encourage you to apply for the role. 

Following the retirement of the Head of Education at the Poplar Centre in 2021, we implemented a new temporary leadership structure with an Executive Headteacher operating across both our Education Centres. Our evaluation of this new arrangement has shown that this structure has been highly effective for both our students and staff and now, on the planned retirement of the incumbent, we wish to appoint a permanent Executive Headteacher to continue in the development of our centres.  We are looking for an outstanding leader who is able to continue the inspirational leadership of the current Executive Head who has been both insightful and uncompromising in their aspiration to elicit the absolute best outcomes for our staff and students, building a national reputation of excellence within both education and in our joint work with healthcare.  
The successful candidate will be committed to creating the best possible educational opportunities for all young people admitted to hospital at The Poplar and St Aubyn Centre, to maintain our OFSTED Outstanding rating at St Aubyn and making further improvements at Poplar so that all young people have access to the same high standard of educational and wellbeing support.
At both Centres, the Therapeutic Education Departments’ work is centred around building trusting relationships with young people in order to enable them to achieve progress on their individual highly specialised education plans. Progress is measured in both Mental Health Functioning in Education and in academic terms.  
We are committed to working closely with members of other disciplines in the Centres to improve the life chances of the young people with whom we work, and in this role, you will form an integral part of the hospital team.  The successful candidate will be required to maintain strong relationships across education and health care to ensure the best outcomes for the young people using our services.  The Therapeutic Education Departments also play an important role in providing training on mental health to teachers and others working with young people.  
We would strongly encourage you to visit the centres. Please contact Sharon Riley on 01206 334685 to arrange your visit or to organise a conversation with the current Executive Headteacher.
We would be delighted to receive your application for this exciting role and look forward to hearing from you.  

Yours sincerely


Sarah Dignasse





Emma Toublic

Chair - St Aubyn Management Committee

Chair – Poplar Management Committee
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